
Your support of the College of Education through the 
Dean’s Excellence Fund not only awards scholarships, 
but helps pave the way for research, enhance faculty 
collaboration, supports diverse learning, and sets the 
pace for theory and practice in STEM( Science, 
Technology, Engineering, Mathematics) education. We 
reach out to the elementary and secondary schools all 
across Washington to improve the quality of math and 
science program in particular, in hopes of starting 
students on the right foot academically and shaping the 
economic future of Washington. 

As we continue to meet the needs of schools and 
communities through our work with future teachers, 
administrators, counselors, and sport specialists our 
faculty are simultaneously creating new knowledge 
through research-providing the big idea of education. 

We continue to seek out and reward excellence though 
scholarships and research funding; private program 
support allows us to create an environment that 
encourages inquiry-based learning. Research in the 
College of Education continues to focus on national 
area of interest such as science and math education 
while also addressing the unique needs of Washington 
state. We have substantial research occurring in topics 
related to English Language Learning as well as 
assessment and evaluation. All of our faculty members 
are committed to preparing our students to become 
educational leaders for a diverse society in whichever 
degree program they choose. 

Mike Trevisan 

Mike Trevisan, Ph.D., was appointed dean of WSU’s College of Education 
on April 3, 2013. 

He was previously associate dean for research and external funding, as 
well as the director of the university’s Learning and Performance 
Research Center. 

Dr. Trevisan is a professor of educational psychology.


